
I request all information (oral and written) and including copies of any 

communication, memoranda, report, assessment, costing or briefing note, on the 

potential, planned or actual use of road layout commonly known as 2 plus 1 in New 

Zealand. 

 

I am limiting this request to information produced after 1 January 2015. 

So the request can be narrowed, for now, by limiting it to the following: 

 every safety review since 2015 where 2 + 1 road configurations were considered; 

 any assessment since 2015 of the use of a 2 + 1 configuration on State Highway 1 

between Whangarei and Te Hana; and 

 any guidelines or similar published 2015 on the use of 2 + 1 road configurations. 




